


* Please put the following information in your Newsletter, thank you 
 
 
YEAR SEVEN VISION SCREENING
 
The Vision Hearing Technicians from Te Whatu Ora - Southern will be visiting your school to screen all year seven students for distance vision shortly.
 
 Screening Provided:
	 	Distance Vision (Amblyopia & Hyperopia) 
This determines how well your child can see at a distance.  It involves reading an eye chart.  

If you do not wish your child to be screened, please fill out an opt-out slip, which are available at the school office before our visit. 

This free vision check is not required if student wears glasses and/or is currently under care of an optometrist or eye specialist (with in the last six months). 
In this case you do not need to fill in an opt-out slip as we ask all children before we screen if they fall into this category. 
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Vision Hearing Team
0800885504 
visionhearing@southerndhb.govt.nz




30 August 2023		Yr 7 Newsletter info: Next review due August 2024
image1.png
Te Whatu Ora

Health New Zealand





 


30 August 2023


 


 


Yr 7 


Newsletter


 


in


fo: Next review due August 2024


 


* Please put the following information in your Newsletter, thank you


 


 


 


 


 


 


YEAR SEVEN VISION SCREENING


 


 


 


The Vision Hearing Technicians from 


Te Whatu Ora


 


-


 


Southern 


will be visiting your school to 


screen all year seven students for distance vision 


shortly.


 


 


 


 


Screening Provided:


 


 


?


 


 


Distance Vision (Amblyopia & Hyperopia) 


 


This determines how well your child can see at a distance.  It involves reading an eye 


chart.  


 


 


If you 


do not


 


wish your child to be screened, please fill out an opt


-


out slip, which are available at the school office before our visit. 


 


 


 


 


 


 


 


 


 


 


 


Vision Hearing Team


 


0800885504 


 


visionhearing@southerndhb.govt.nz


 


 


 


This free vision check is 


not required


 


if student wears glasses and/or is currently under 


care of an optometrist or eye specialist


 


(with in the last six months)


. 


 


I


n this case you 


do not


 


need to fill in an opt


-


out 


slip


 


as we ask


 


all children before we 


screen if they fall into this category. 


 


 




  30 August 2023     Yr 7  Newsletter   in fo: Next review due August 2024   * Please put the following information in your Newsletter, thank you             YEAR SEVEN VISION SCREENING       The Vision Hearing Technicians from  Te Whatu Ora   -   Southern  will be visiting your school to  screen all year seven students for distance vision  shortly.         Screening Provided:     ?     Distance Vision (Amblyopia & Hyperopia)    This determines how well your child can see at a distance.  It involves reading an eye  chart.       If you  do not   wish your child to be screened, please fill out an opt - out slip, which are available at the school office before our visit.                        Vision Hearing Team   0800885504    visionhearing@southerndhb.govt.nz      

This free vision check is  not required   if student wears glasses and/or is currently under  care of an optometrist or eye specialist   (with in the last six months) .    I n this case you  do not   need to fill in an opt - out  slip   as we ask   all children before we  screen if they fall into this category.     

